
From: Susan Blanchard
To: Schuetz, Marissa
Subject: No northern pass
Date: Tuesday, August 15, 2017 6:19:46 AM

Dear Sec. Schuetz,
I oppose the northern pass.  It would be an eyesore and of little real value to New Hampshire
electricity customers.  Resources would be better used to upgrade existing utility infrastructure.  Please
oppose it.
Thank you.
Susan Blanchard
142 S Village Rd #215
Loudon NH 03307
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